

Minister for Planning

1 Spring Street Melbourne Victoria 3000 GPO Box 2392 Melbourne Victoria 3001 Telephone: (03) 9938 5990 Facsimile: (03) 9938 5949 DX 210292

Our Ref: CMIN033103

Ms Marion Ware President - Friends of Banyule friendsofbanyule@gmail.com

Dear Ms Ware

NORTH EAST FREEWAY LINK

Thank you for your letter received 30 August 2011.

Rest assured your concerns have been raised by me and as I have stated previously the North East Link is not a Coalition Government commitment.

I wish you and your members a safe and happy Christmas.

Yours sincerely

MATTHEW GUY MUC Minister for Planning

